
The Waltham Chase Caravan Club
Contact 01489 890944

The Waltham Chase Caravan Club is a friendly
locally-based club that welcomes caravans,
motor caravans and tents. It meets on all Bank
Holidays between Easter and the August Bank
holiday, plus a weekend in June, July,
September and October.

The club holds a DEFRA Exemption
Certificate that allows it to meet, with the
landowners permission, for up to 5 days. The
site may be as far west as Sherborne, east at
Uckfield and north near Stratford upon Avon.
With special permission it also meets for ten
or more days in the school summer holidays.

1 Peaceful and rural venues

2 Exceptionally favourable site fees: from as low as £3.50 per unit a
night

3 Motor caravans and tents are very welcome, provided they have their
own sanitation

4 The club gains permission to camp in the New Forest National Park

5 Provide useful and knowledgeable support for newcomers to
caravanning

6 Annual club subscription of only £10

8 The club has been established for over 30 years

Advantages of membership:
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